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Dear Sirs, 

I am making a submission to the boundary review for Council elections. 

I represent the Greystones, Delgany, Kilcoole, Newcastle and Kiladreenan area. Apart from 

Kiladreenan, which is really part of Newtown Mt Kennedy the area is cohesive. The half hourly bus 

service connects Newcastle and Kilcoole to Greystones and Dublin and the 

Communities are interlinked. It has been suggested that the proposed changes would separate 

Greystones/Delgany from Kilcoole which might be linked to Enniskerry and Kilmacanoge. However 

Kilcoole/Newcastle has no connection with the latter as there is no bus and both look towards Bray. 

In my view the area should remain the same with the possible exception of Kiladreenan. 

 

Regards 

Councillor Derek Mitchell,  

member of Wicklow County Council FG. 

 

 


